COLD WEATHER POLICY
As students benefit from fresh air, exercise and daily routine, it is important that they have daily outdoor activity at school. Like other Yukon school, students will be expected to go outside based on the conditions outlined in this Cold Weather Policy, which was adopted by our School Council. Please dress your child appropriately for the elements. 
· Between -30º Celcius and -35º Celcius, children will go out for 10 minutes at noon.
· Between -36º Celcius and -39º Celcius, children will walk around the school twice and then go inside at noon.
· -40º Celcius and below, children will stay inside both recesses, but teachers can take their classes out for a quick walk around the school.
· Temperatures include wind-chill factor.
· The office checks the weather on the Environment Canada Web page.
Policy adopted by School Council on February 8th, 2011
